
        We have been asked...“When does Early Voting begin?”

Early voting for the March 19, 2024 Presidential Primary Election will begin 
Monday, March 4th and ends on Monday, March 18th, at the Norridge Village Hall, 

4000 N. Olcott Avenue, during the following hours:

Monday, March 4th - Friday, March 8th
and

Monday, March 10th - Friday, March 17th
9:00 A.M. - 5:00 P.M.

Saturday, March 9th and Saturday, March 16th
9:00 A.M. - 5:00 P.M.

(Village staff available only until 12 noon)

Sunday, March 10th and Sunday, March 17th 
10:00 A.M. - 4:00 P.M.

Monday, March 18th  
9:00 A.M. - 5:00 P.M.

Election Day is Tuesday, March 19th and voting will take place at your regular polling place during the 
hours of 6:00 A.M. to 7:00 P.M. Early voting at this facility is for Suburban Cook 
County residents only.  
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